
CVB  
 
The CVB met on May 15th. One topic of conversation was the fact that Northfield is a stop on 
the Bike MS Ride, which is a bike-a-thon that travels all around the state. About 600 people 
(bike riders plus support people) are expected to arrive between 11am - 3pm on Monday July 
16th. They leave town the next morning.  Shops are being asked to stay open late. Lisa is putting 
together volunteer teams to provide things like medical services, garbage collection, food, and 
the like. There are probably still spots for more volunteers, in case you’re interested in helping. 
(Just let Lisa know.)  
 
Her work on the media room of the website got delayed, but she’s hopeful that it will be live 
soon.  
 
A lively discussion was held on the topic of educating Northfield residents about the benefit 
tourism.  
 
Submitted by, 
Cynthia Gilbertson  
 


